
         Piano Lessons at Greensville 

                                                Piano instruction continues to be offered at Greensville through the 

HWDSB piano program.  We are thrilled that this September we will be back in the school to 

offer half hour semi-private lessons to students in grades 2 – 5 during school hours as spaces 

become available.  If you would like more information or would like to place your child on the 

wait list for a potential September start, please email me, Miriam Janssen at 

miriamrjanssen@gmail.com  
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